

STATE OF ARIZONA OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

March 6, 2025

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Via Email and U.S. Mail

KATIE HOBBS

GOVERNOR

Laura Skubal
Clerk of the Mohave County Board of Supervisors
700 W. Beale Street, 3rd Floor
Kingman, Arizona 86401
laura.skubal@mohavecounty.us

RE: Mohave County Superior Court Division 8

Dear Ms. Skubal,

Pursuant to Article VI, §§ 10 and 12, of the Arizona Constitution and A.R.S. §12-121, I hereby approve the Mohave County Board of Supervisors' petition dated January 6, 2025 for one additional judge to serve in the Eighth Division of the Superior Court in and for Mohave County, to be effective on July 1, 2025.

Sincerely,

Katie Hobbs Governor

ATTEST:

Adrian Fontes
Secretary of State

Hon. Ann A. Scott Timmer, Chief Justice of the Arizona Supreme Court, atimmer@courts.az.gov
Hon. Steven C. Moss, Presiding Judge, Mohave County Superior Court, smoss@courts.az.gov
Hon. Matthew J. Smith, Mohave County Attorney, MatthewS@mohave.gov
Hon. Christina Spurlock, Clerk, Mohave County Superior Court, CSpurlock@courts.az.gov
Kip Anderson, Administrator, Mohave County Superior Court, KAnderso@courts.az.gov
David K. Byers, Director, Administrative Office of the Courts, DByers@courts.az.gov